GOOD SHEPHERD MINISTRY METHODIST CENTRE 24 SCHOOL STREET WOLVERHAMPTON

WV1 4LF

TELEPHONE: 01902 399955/422218

FAXIMILE: 01902 426096

EMAIL: lbgs.gsministry@gmail.com

CHARITY NUMBER: 1095385

28th December 2015

THE PRINCIPAL
ST EDMUND'S CATHOLIC ACADEMY
COMPTON PARK
COMPTON ROAD WEST
WOLVERHAMPTON
WV3 9DU

Dear Friends in Christ

Re: Donation of Food

We would like to express our gratitude for your ongoing support for Good Shepherd Ministry. Your recent special collection and donation of food will help us to continue our work with the homeless and others in need.

People, individuals and families, come to us at Christmas time and throughout the year looking for help of various kinds. The main need is for food and we provide this every day of the week: hot meals on Tuesdays, Thursdays and Saturdays; food to take away on Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays and Sundays. We also pass on donated clothes, bedding, toiletries and other necessities. We can now also help people with furniture via our charity shop outlet.

We depend on the support of our friends to keep the work going, so are very grateful for your donations. Every good wish and blessing of the Christmas season from all of us at Good Shepherd Ministry.

Yours in Jesus the Good Shepherd

Brother Charles

Brother Charles Searson OH